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This Week…..

This week we have celebrated the
Jewish New Year called Rosh

Hashanah. We tasted apple dipped
in honey which used to signify a

sweet new year.

On Thursday we also held a whole
school Science Day. The children
has an amazing assembly which
investigated sound and hearing.
Each class also a workshop. The

children in reception learnt about
their senses. The children loved

tasting the surprise chocolate when
they investigated the sense of

taste.

Please Remember……
Each Friday the children can have biscuits.
They need to bring in a small donation
which will go towards the school fund.
If you have any old pairs of wellingtons
then please bring them into school.
Book bags and water bottles daily.
Toys to be left at home please.

Magical Moment Name____________

Song of the Week

We have been learning
a song called Oats and
Beans and Barley Grow.
If you would like a copy

of the words then
please see a member of

staff.

Keep the magical moments coming in, we love to hear all about them and the children are really proud sharing them.

Next Week….
We will be celebrating the Harvest Festival on
Thursday 13th October, at 9.15 in the Junior

Hall.
The children have been learning a story called

The Little Red Hen. In the story the hen bakes
bread and the children will also be baking their
own bread next week. Any allergies then please

let the staff know.


